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GRANT 
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Workshop: Friday, Sept. 16, 2022 
 
 
The Office of Research, Economic & Community Development (ORECD) is pleased to sponsor a 
full-day grant writing seminar again this year on Sept. 16, 2022. The workshop will be presented 
by John Robertson, Ph.D., Grant Writers’ Seminars and Workshops. This widely acclaimed 
seminar comprehensively addresses both practical and conceptual aspects that are important to 
the proposal-writing process. Registration is required by Aug 24, and the trainer requires that you 
be present for the full day as the content progressively builds throughout the day. This workshop 
is open to UMSL tenure track, research faculty, and postdocs.  
 
In this workshop you will learn to write with a linear progression of logic to lead reviewers 
through your application. It will be stressed that applicants are writing for two different audiences 
– the assigned reviewers, who have read the application in its entirety, and non-assigned 
reviewers who may have read little, or nothing, of the proposal before the meeting of the review 
panel. Strategies, tools and tips designed to merit a fundable priority score will be emphasized. 
The focus of the seminar will be on grant applications to a broad range of funding agencies 
including federal agencies as well as foundations. Approximately 2-3 weeks after the seminar, 
participants will have the opportunity to put the knowledge gained to work through follow-up 
sessions to assess funding agency fit, get help planning proposals, identify internal and/or 
external peer reviewers, and get feedback on early drafts of research aims.    
 
To register or for more information please contact Cynthia Jobe, Director of Research 
Development at jobec@umsl.edu 
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